
       
 

Back of the Net Club  
Membership Information Form 

 

Welcome to the Back of the Net Club, the parents’ organization dedicated to 
benefit players on the JP Stevens Boys Soccer Teams. Some events and 
fundraisers are already in progress and scheduled in the next couple of months, 
including: 

 
• Car Wash – August 22nd 
• Candy Sale – starting August 22nd 
• “Skills & Drills” Clinic for Grades K-8 players – Sept 30th 

(Community Service Event) 
• Red Bulls vs. Toronto FC Game - October 24th 
• Player and Parent Canning 
• Team Posters with ads and boosters 

 

Membership in the club is automatic for the families of all rostered players. Annual 
dues of $30.00 per player are mandatory for all players’ families. All dues will be 
used to benefit the Boys Freshman, JV and Varsity Soccer teams. 

 

Please complete the information form below, and return it with your check payable 
to “Back of the Net Club”. On the check, please include the player’s name and memo 
“membership dues”. 

 

ALL PLAYERS MUST RETURN THIS FORM (with checks) TO  
A COACH BY SEPT 4, 2009. 

_ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ 
(DETACH & RETURN THIS PORTION WITH YOUR CHECK) 

Back of The Net Club Membership Information Form 
 

         (For food planning purposes, indicate below) 

Player Name ______________________________ □ Vegetarian/Does not eat beef/pork 

Player E-Mail _____________________________ □ Not Vegetarian/Eats all meats 
 

Player Cell Phone ___________________________ 
 

Parent/Guardian Name _______________________ Home Tel # __________________ 
 

Parent/Guardian E-Mail ______________________ (Very Important as we use E-Mail for Communication) 
 

Parent/Guardian Cell Phone # _________________ 


